
Up to $5,000 
ROBBERY/CARJACKING OF A USPS LETTER CARRIER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $5,000 for information leading to the arrest and 
conviction of the suspect(s) who robbed a U.S. Postal Service (USPS) Letter Carrier and stole the Letter 

Carrier's vehicle. 

On Monday, December 28, 2020, at approximately 9:55 P.M., a USPS Letter Carrier was assaulted during a 
carjacking while delivering mail from a rented vehicle described as a white Chrysler van (pictured above, right).  
The incident occurred near the 2300 block of Paul Avenue NW in the Riverside neighborhood of Atlanta, GA.  
The suspect vehicle, described as a small red or burgundy SUV (pictured above, left), was observed driving 

through the area prior to the robbery.  The suspect(s) fled the area via Spink Street NW while driving the SUV 
and the stolen Chrysler van.   

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3289985 
Or you may call Atlanta Crime Stoppers at (404) 577-TIPS (8477)

All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




